
Opportunities for exhibitors during the 

International Conference on the Safety and Security of Radioactive Sources – 
Accomplishments and Future Endeavours 

The IAEA is organizing the International Conference on the Safety and Security of Radioactive Sources 
– Accomplishments and Future Endeavours at the IAEA Headquarters in Vienna, Austria from 20 to 24 
June 2022.

The purpose of the conference is to foster the exchange of experiences and anticipated future 
developments related to establishing and maintaining a high level of safety and security of radioactive 
sources throughout their life cycle. 

Approximately 600 to 800 participants from IAEA Member States and international organizations are 
expected to attend the Conference. 

It is planned to hold an exhibition in conjunction with the conference. In the exhibition IAEA Member 
States, international organizations, academic institutions, non-governmental organizations and 
vendors of technology will highlight the latest developments in their areas related to safety and 
security of radioactive sources.  

Each exhibitor will have a dedicated space free of charge, of up to 6m2 (3x2m). 

Companies wishing to take advantage of this opportunity to exhibit are encouraged to make a 
voluntary contribution to the IAEA in support of the conference. The contribution will be used for the 
costs directly related to the organization of the conference. An acknowledgement of the voluntary 
contribution would be made in the distributed conference programme booklet given to participants 
upon registration. 

In view of space limitations, the selection of exhibitors will be based on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 
Therefore, interested parties should contact the Scientific Secretariat by e-mail CN-295@iaea.org 
before 11 February 2022. 
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